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Hi Everyone; 
This year is flying by!  June 3rd Woods walk, June 10-18th Friendship IN. then our 
Founder’s Day Shoot June 24-25th, busy season for us muzzle loaders!! 
 
At our last shoot we had 18 shooters. Here are the vitals: 
Top Gun was Dave Ratliff  
Next free shooter is Tim Merz 
Dave Nunes maintains his membership in Hall of Shame (dryball) 
Tyler broke a wooden ramrod, but he says it was defective! 
 
We have added a couple of members recently, welcome to: 
Trent Grove and Ron Hartung. 
 
The June 3rd shoot was to be Rick Harkless’ but he cannot be there. I’m going to run 
it, but I could use some help setting up on Friday June 2nd, If possible I’d like to do 
this in the afternoon.  I’m going to work until noon then head up to Centerburg and I 
hope to be there by 1:00.  
The prizes for this woods walk will be groceries and Sis is telling me they are mostly 
meat!  
 
The Conservation Club is requiring each of us that use the range and camp, etc. to 
sign a “Release Form”. I will have blank copies at the shoot, but I am attaching a copy 
so you can review it beforehand. I think this is similar to what we have to sign to 
camp at Friendship and probably any camp grounds. All about liability, they want 
each of us to sign the form as soon as possible. 
 
I spoke to Tom Darfus, he had a triple bypass and a new valve put in his heart, he 
sounded great, he’s at home recovering nicely.  
 
Attached is Death winds schedule, and the CCC form. 
 
Enjoy the Memorial Day weekend, and hope to see everyone on June 3rd. 
Mark Hazel 
 
 










